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Inquiries related to this meeting may be directed to the board liaison: 
Leslie G. Carhart at Phone: 954-828-8962 or Fax: 954-762-8974 or E-Mail: LCarhart@fortlauderdale.gov 
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The Special Meeting of EAB Members is scheduled as follows: 
Public Meeting Notice: Fort Lauderdale Education Advisory Board 

The Regular November Meeting of the Fort Lauderdale EAB is scheduled as follows: 
When: Wednesday, December 6th 2006 4:00 PM  
Where: Fort Lauderdale City Hall 

7th Floor Conference Room  
100 North Andrews Avenue, 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

 

Special Meeting Agenda  
 

 
 
 

 
 

Education Advisory Board Co-Chair Pam Brown and EAB 
member Elizabeth Hays, possibly with other board members 
will meet at 4:00 pm at City Hall on Wednesday December 
6th 2006. The purpose of this meeting is to prepare a 
presentation for the upcoming Broward County Public 
Schools “Best Practices Summit” to be held on January 31st.  
This is a follow-up/continuing item related to the EABs 
regular October and November 2006 meetings.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: Two or more City Commissioners and/or Advisory Board members may be present at this meeting.  If any person decides to 
appeal any decision made with respect to any matter considered at this public meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a 
verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.  
If you desire auxiliary services to assist in viewing or hearing the meetings, or reading meeting agendas and minutes, please contact 
the City Clerk’s Office at 954-828-5002 and arrangements will be made to provide these services for you. 


